
Hear the word of our Lord – Luke 

 

The Gospel readings for 2025 come mainly from the book of Luke. St Luke's gospel is the 
most accessible of the four, the softest in some ways, the one that emphasises the future 
power of the poor the most and which most often represents Jesus in prayer. During Lent, 
we will repeating last year’s reading of the Gospel in one session, much as the early 
Christians would have done. 

It will take place in the Old School Room, Winterborne Whitechurch on Saturday 8th March 
2025 at 10.30am. Lunch will be provided (by donation) and we aim to finish by 3pm at the 
latest.  

If you would like to take part and read one of the chapters, enter your name here (it 

updates automatically with no need to save anything, but a laptop is preferable to using your 
phone).  

Or if you wish to come along and just listen, you are very welcome. It would be helpful 
though to know numbers for catering purposes.  

Any queries please call Debbie Albery on 07748358700 or email debbie.albery@gmail.com 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1MvUzaP6huX9VxqS5-e3HftXjA-0y-ToaTkQxtCbnhwU/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:debbie.albery@gmail.com

